MOUNTAIN
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To: Mountain Regional Water Administrative Control Board
From: Chris Braun
Date: July 11, 2024
Re: Technology Department Update

OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH:

1. The Floating Solar project is continuing with good progress on the floats. We have a
ribbon cutting planning session Aug 5 and will let the Board know the date as soon as
we can get something penciled in.




2. Kadin will be at the ESRI users conference in San Diego at the time of our meeting in
July. He has plans to talk with Support about several issues we have as well as with
vendors and integrators.

3. At Lost Canyon Booster Station we have been working on a redundant and better
system for our Seal Water motor controls. This has been several years in becoming a
reality but it is now getting close, and right before our peak season! That is the existing
drive that was put in 15 years ago as a test project and the new panel installed but not
yet connected.

4. Sage Hills PRV in Promontory was completed and is now functioning. Some fine tuning
and work on the flow control valve still needs to be worked on but the main purpose of
the facility is on line and complete.

NEXT MONTH:



. Canyons Lower Village PRV wiring, startup not likely until later this summer..
. Asset Management Plan work with Jacobs and the rest of the Steering Committee.

. Continued fieldwork collecting meters and new infrastructure for the GIS. Only 135
missing data points on meters in Promontory left to collect.



